

HBPCT Newsletter – June 2025



Meet the Trustees

Ever wondered who represents you at the Hawke's Bay Power Consumers' Trust? Get to know the elected trustees working to protect your investment in Unison here: Meet Your Trustees - Click Here



ETNZ Conference

Barbara Arnott and Craig Waterhouse attended the ETNZ conference in May 2025. Trustees view the conference as important and value the ability to share issues with all other trusts. The Trust is conscious of the need to have strong communication with trusts around New Zealand and will continue to advocate for this. Deputy Prime Minister David Seymour was a positive speaker at the event and spoke to the many challenges in the energy sector. ETNZ Website - Click Here



HBPCT Annual Public Meeting

When: 3pm, Wednesday 30 July

Where: Havelock North Function Centre, 30

Te Mata Road Havelock North

The Trust Deed requires trustees to hold a public meeting each year within four months of the end of the financial year. At that meeting the Trust reports on the operations and financial statements of the Trust in the preceding financial year. This is also an opportunity for the public to ask questions about the activities of the trust and the company.

All Hawke's Bay power consumers are welcome to attend.



Want to know how to get the most out of your power?

Here's a range of simple, practical tips to help you use electricity more efficiently at home – from saving money on your power bill to staying warm and safe in winter. <u>Learn More - Click</u> Here



Read Unison's 10-year plan: Powering Thriving Regions.

Unison's 10-year plan guides the design, build, and maintenance of the electricity network. To help make the plan more accessible to our communities a summarised guide to the detailed plan is available online. Read the plan and complete a short survey to share your feedback on the plan and be in to win a \$100 Prezzy Card! Be quick – survey closes June 30. Learn More - Click Here